
Starr King School for the Ministry 
Presidential Search Tentative Timeline 

The presidential search committee will meet every other week during the search process to 
advance the search process, including analyzing input from across the Starr King community, 
creating the search materials, assessing candidate applications for the role, etc. At least once a 
month, the presidential search committee will share updates on their progress.  

The following are tentative target dates for key elements of the process. While the process will 
remain the same, these specific dates may change as needed: 

Week of November 18, 2024 – Listening sessions with key stakeholders 

Week of December 15, 2024 – Approval of search materials 

Week of January 6, 2025 – Official launch of the search process 

Week of February 20, 2025 – Closing of application period 

Mid-March 2025 – Preliminary interviews with prospective candidates 

Late-March/early April 2025 – Finalists interviews with the Board of Trustees 

Early May 2025 – Announcement of the next president of Starr King 


